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F R O M  Y O U R
PRESIDENT......

Darren Baker

I hope everybody that could attend the Fall Rally at
Madison County Fairgrounds had a good time.  I would
like everyone to thank Doc for setting up this rally.

Our next up-coming event will be the Turkey Rally at
Franklin County 4-H Fairgrounds in Brookville, IN.  Be
sure to fill your water tanks before coming to the rally. 
Please note that the dates have been changed.  It will
now be held October 6 - 9, please pass the word around
so everybody knows, as it has been advertised on the Air
Forums.  

At our business meeting during
our Turkey Rally,  there will be an
important discussion on the
merger/consolidation of certain 
Units of Ohio or the joining of our
Unit.  Our incorporation expires
this year and the thought was to let
it expire and reorganize with a new
name for the Unit.  It will require a
vote for us to proceed.  We will
need everyone’s participation,
thoughts, or ideas on this issue.  It
has become evident that many of
the Units are growing smaller. We
want your input , as we may be

taking a vote that will affect us all. 
Please mark your calendar and plan
to attend the upcoming rally. We
need YOU!

***************

TURKEY RALLY

October 6 - 9, 2016

Franklin County 4-H Campground

Brookville, IN

Rally Fee $20

Camping Fee $8 night

Contact Thompson 937 879 9743, or B. Grawe at       
513 825 3057 if you plan to attend. Schedule follows.

Thursday-  

 Parking all day.  

 Golf, bring clubs to play and contact Bob Drake at
513 523 1067.   

Lunch and Dinner on your own

7 pm- Social - card games, dominos, etc.  Bring
snack to share, your drink & games

Friday 

7:30-9am-  Continental Breakfast with coffee and 
juice.  BYO table service

10am- Tour of Legacy Lane Winery

Lunch on your own

5:30pm-  Chili Supper.  Bring your own bowl, 
drink, & table service

7pm- Game Night - drop the carrot in the bottle,
washer toss, and whatever else we can
think of that’s crazy!!  Bring drink &
snack to share. There will be prizes (!



Saturday

7:30-9am- Pancake Breakfast with sausage, juice
and coffee.  BYO table service.

 9-10am - Registration ($20 rally fee + $8/night
parking fee)

10am - BUSINESS MEETING, “IMPORTANT”

  Lunch on your own

 2pm - Installation of Unit Officers for 2017

5:30pm - Turkey Dinner. BYO table service.
Bring a dish to share.

7pm - Movie Night. Bring drink and snack to
share (if you have room after big turkey dinner!)

Sunday

9:30am- Worship Service

11am - Potluck Lunch. And guess what???BYO 
table service.

******************

DIRECTIONS TO FAIRGROUNDS:

Drive West on I-74 and exit N at Exit #109,

Go North to Brookville on US52.  Turn left at the first
traffic light in Brookville (IGA is across the street).Turn
right into the 4-H Fairgrounds, then turn right and go up
a short hill to the Airstream parking.

We look forward to seeing you.

******************

WE ARE HAPPY TO WELCOME NEW MEMBERS:

David & Betty DeVita, #3770

2678 Carran Drive,

Lakeside Park, KY 41017

Cell: 859-344-0951

His email: ddevita19@me.com

Her email:  bettyj2678@gmail.com

We invite you to come to this Turkey Rally for a
very good time and especially good food.  Just bring a
side dish to go with turkey.  Hope you can make it.

******************

     SUGARCREEK RALLY

What a fun and
interesting rally right here in
our own state.  Several of us
just returned and had a great
time.  We visited the one room
school house and met some
delightful children.  We
enjoyed a Cincinnati Unit meal
at a place called “Bags” in downtown Sugarcreek.  We
are happy to report that Mary Lou Thompson and Mark
Kennedy helped at the rally (merit points).  Bill Grawe
took third place in the golf tournament and Joyce won a
red ribbon on her sewing.  

Shopping at the bulk food stores is a real treat,
especially when they have all those food items for the
public to sample.  If you have never been, this is a
worthwhile trip and very interesting.    

*****************

HARVEST BRUNCH

November 12 at 9:00 AM

Golden Corral - 3350 Village Drive, Franklin, OH

New location - Exit #32 off of I-75 and go West on State 
Rt. 122.. Turn Right on Town Blvd then right on Village
Drive.

Please contact Steve or Sandy Grawe at 513-777-
2652  if you are planning to attend.  This is a casual time
to get together in a small group and get better acquainted. 
We look forward to seeing all of you there. 

******************

CHRISTMAS PARTY

December 11 at Manor House at Maple Knoll in
Springdale.  

Hosting this party will be Jenn and Robb Reinshagen
(513-919-0229).  More will follow on this.  Be sure to
mark your calendar and keep the
date open to get together with
your Airstream friends.  They
serve a delicious buffet and we
always have an enjoyable meal.

mailto:bettyj2678@gmail.com

